
 

 
PRE CANSKATE &   CANSKATE    

NEWS 
 Welcome to all our new and returning PreCanSkate and Canskate skaters.  We hope that your child is 

enjoying skating in our Learn to Skate programs.  Our professional coaches are assessing the skaters each 
week.  From time to time, your child will receive a colouring sheet, a ribbon and/or badge that indicates their 
most recent achievements. Please feel free to contact us if you have any concerns about your child’s skating 
needs.  
 
Each time you arrive at the arena for skating, please pick up your child’s name tag from the table in the lobby 
and attach it to their jacket.  All club notices, badges and ribbons will be attached to your child’s name tag.  
 
For those interested in adding an extra day of skating, we still have room on our CanSkate session on Fridays 
from 4:20-5:05pm.    If you have a friend, neighbour or relative interested in learning to skate please have 
them visit our website at www.orilliafigureskatingclub.com . 
 
    ****************************** 

The Orillia FSC is a non profit organization that relies on fundraising to help pay for our ice time and the 
cost of running programs.  If you have most recently joined, you will find attached to your child’s name tag is a 
booklet of tickets for you to sell as part of the Orillia FSC fundraising efforts.  The cost of these tickets was 
included in your membership fees.  There are 20 tickets in each booklet for a total of $40.00.  Sell each ticket 
at $2.00 each and YOU keep the money.  Please return your ticket stubs to the Orillia FSC office, to the 
CanSkate table or to one of our coaches prior to the Christmas break.  

 
 ****************************************************  

Dates to Remember 
 
Friday November 12th  -  NO SKATING 
 
SANTA SKATE  -    Monday December 13th        -  5:40-6:45pm  -  Rotary Arena 
       Wednesday December 15th  -  5:40-6:45pm  -  Brian Orser Arena 
       Friday December 17th     -  4:20-5:40pm  -  Brian Orser Arena 
 
ALL Skaters, along with their family members are invited to our Christmas Santa Skate.   
There is NO regular skating lessons during this time. 
 
***Santa will be making an appearance during the family skate. 
 
 Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or concerns.              
  
Tracey Zwiers      
CanSkate Co-ordinator 
705-327-2207 
teamtracey@orilliapronet.com 

http://www.orilliafigureskatingclub.com/

